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From: Admin Oriolepk 
Sent: April 5, 2021 2:06 PM 
To: : councilmeeting@toronto.ca 
Cc: Councillor Matlow <councillor_matlow@toronto.ca>; Councillor Colle8
 <Councillor_Colle8@toronto.ca>; Councillor Jaye Robinson <councillor_robinson@toronto.ca>;
 Lynne Frank <lyfrank@rogers.com>; DARYLE HUNT <daryle.hunt@rogers.com>; Heather Harris
 <heatherharris@chestnutpark.com>; Richard MacFarlane <rnmacfarlane@gmail.com>; ALLAN
 WEXLER <allan.wexler@gmail.com>; ORIOLE PARK ASSOCIATION <oriolepk@hotmail.com> 
Subject: MM31.27 - APRIL 7, 2021 : ATTENTION :Secretariat Contact Marilyn Toft 

Dear Mayor Tory and City Councillors, 
RE: Agenda Item: MM31.27 – The Future of Yonge & Eglinton’s
Canada Square 

The Oriole Park Association is a Toronto Ratepayer Association located
 in City Ward 12 as represented by Councillor Josh Matlow. Our
 geographic area is triangular shaped and  bounded by Yonge Street to
 the East; Eglinton Avenue West to the North; and Chaplin Crescent /
 The Beltline to the South. This is the area in which the existing Canada
 Square development is located. 
We wish to confirm our community support to the referenced motion
 being presented by Councillor Matlow and seconded by Councillor
 Kristyn Wong-Tam. 
Over the past few years, the Yonge /Eglinton area has experienced a
 transitional change from mid density mixed development to intense 
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 high density residential development. 
Unfortunately, the infrastructure has not kept pace resulting with more
 pressure on transit, education, water, and sewers as well as a lack of
 public space and cultural amenities to accommodate the new and
 existing residents. 
We feel strongly that the proposed establishment of a Working Group
 in conjunction with an Inter- Divisional Team will provide a
 comprehensive analysis of the redevelopment of this important
 midtown site. 
The Oriole Park Association asks for your support to achieve a
 preeminent and vibrant redevelopment. 
Thank you. 

David McMahon , President 
The Oriole Park Association 
‘Serving Chaplin Estates for over 65 Years’ 

WEBSITE : BLOCKEDorioleparkassociation[.]comBLOCKED 
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